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May 25, 2012 
Circular No.  SBP-GSF-0059-2012 
 
 
General Manager 
 
 
       

Ref.:  FIDSYS Project. 
 

Dear General Manager: 

As you are aware, the Superintendency informed trust companies of the project to 
modernize the framework for information transmittal on the “SF-UF-01” form by means 
of Circular SBP-GSF-0087-2011 dated 25 November 2011.   

Additionally, the e-mails sent by the Superintendency on May 4 and 21 provided the 
updated structure of the charts prepared for reporting this atom information and set a 
May 31, 2012 deadline for the submittal of the information. 
 
As a result, we would greatly appreciate your providing these instructions to your staff 
so they may submit the information by the deadline. 

Best regards, 

 

Amauri A. Castillo 
Interim Superintendent 
 
aas/ 

 


